
 

 

Fence Banner Sponsorship Campaign  
 

Dear Potential Sponsor:  

 

We are excited to announce that Sugarloaf School is launching a collaborative sponsorship program with area businesses. 

The funds raised for this event will directly benefit every student and staff member at our school through our school’s 

Positive Behavior Interventions and Supports (PBIS) program, and give local businesses desirable, targeted advertising 

space in return.  

 

PBIS is an evidence-based program that improves social, emotional and academic outcomes for all students and staff. It 

certainly is a team effort to make this program work and we hope that you will consider being a partner with us in this 

exciting opportunity.  

 

Please choose the sponsorship level that works best for you.  

 

$700 Platinum Sponsorship Includes: 

• Newly printed 4 x7 banner with personalized business logo containing “supports SLS Sharks” hung prominently 

on US1 for 1 year  

• Recognition received on Facebook and on the school website  

• Maintenance +/or replacement of banner should it become damaged during the first year 

$500 Gold Sponsorship Includes: 

• Newly printed 4 x7 banner with personalized business logo containing “supports SLS Sharks” hung prominently 

on Crane Blvd. for 1 year  

• Recognition received on Facebook and on the school website  

• Maintenance +/or replacement of banner should it become damaged during the first year 

Renewal Sponsorship Includes (renewals only): 

• Continued display of 4 x7 personalized banner hung prominently on US1 ($600) or Crane Blvd. ($400) for 

another year (new banner not required).  

Please complete the attached form and submit payment made to SLS (Sugarloaf School). Once payment is received, we 

will produce and hang the banner. By signing this document, you are agreeing to enter into a partnership with Sugarloaf 

School. We truly appreciate your support!  

 

Thank you,  

 

 

Trevor Tyler 

 



 

 

Date: _________________ 

 

Business Name: ______________________________________________ 

 

Contact Name: _______________________________________________ 

 

Phone: ______________________________________________________ 

 

Email: ______________________________________________________ 

 

Banner Type Pledged: _________________________________________ 

 

This application can be emailed to Cynthia.dameron@keysschools.com  

The preferred method of payment is through RevTrak. For easy access, please scan the QR code or click link 

 

 
 

https://keysschools.revtrak.net/sls/sls-fundraisers/sls-fence-banner-sponsorship/  

 

The application along with a check made out to Sugarloaf School may also be mailed to: 

Sugarloaf School C/O Cyndi Dameron 

255 Crane Blvd. 

Sugarloaf Key, Florida 33042 

 

Please direct any questions or concerns to Mr. Tyler 305-745-3282 ext. 50301 or email Trevor.Tyler@keysschools.com 

 

Thank you for supporting Sugarloaf School’s Positive Behavior Intervention and 

Supports Program (PBIS) by advertising your business with us! 

 

PBIS Banner Sponsorship 
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